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WELCOME TO THE 1st NEWSLETTER OF THE                 PROJECT 
                                     

Welcome to the first newsletter of the STARDUST 
Project, a European project funded under the 
Erasmus+ programme that started in September 
2020 and will end in August 2022. The Stardust 
Project has a partnership of Seven organisations 
from Spain, Italy, Ireland, Portugal, Czech Republic, 
Serbia and Germany. The STARDUST project 
recognizes that performing artists are indispensable 
members of our society, and the team focuses on 
developing and putting into practice an array of 
educational resources, in order to provide 
performing artists with the tools required to face 
issues that may arise during and throughout their career. 
 
       Project website: http://stardustproject.net/ 

                 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Stardust-110450704559617    

 

AIMS TO... 

 

• Develop a modular curriculum to 
help performing artists to fulfil 
their entrepreneurial potential. 
The modules are organised as 
per the scheme to the right. 

• Develop an in-service training 
programme to be used by 
vocational educators to support 
their own professional 
development. 

• Provide participants with an array 
of educational resources through 
a MOOC (a Massive Open Online 
Course) 

• Provide a range of case studies from successful performing arts entrepreneurs in 
order to aid others in developing their personal skills. 
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